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Happy New Year
PRESIDENS pl anning next year's ever
in mind.
COMMENTS:
Our cl ub’ s Chr il ®penoasee yalialhanhttee planning meeting at Joe
was very successful. Wesaw Mor |l ey’ s on January 10, =z

many peopl e we amdsuccedsful New Year!
regularly see which was nice
indeed. The food was
prepared to perfection and Ann

served efficiently. Great club with beautiful

surroundings. Our thanks go to Ann Henderson for +++H#+++4#+++++++++++++++++++
allowing us to use her membership for the

Gottonwood Aub; and to Allen Brown for arranging 95L¢hwQ

the menu and organizing the entire event. Aslsaya COMMENTS:t
great successNow we move on to our next year.

Keep em rolling,

no secret t

It seems there are several in the club that are like winter. Ther_e are

worrying how the club should proceed. We are all SOMe encouraging

getting older and it seems there are very few signs that spring may

younger people interested in the car clubs of still be on the horizon.

“Vintage” autrememoreThe newk§ Wignter Solstice was )

appealing to younger people; they drive and handle 9€tting a little more sunlight each day. We still have
better. So the most we can hope for is the appeal of {0 endure more old and dreary weather but it

beauty in some of the “Whht'algel”agtypfeOrc&&r.- A mor
of Daytona sports car race will happen and the

Now that the majority of us range in age from 65t0  pasketball and hockey seasons will start to wind

85 years it is difficult to travel any distee in these down to the playoffs. Last issue, | described
Heal ey’ s. They are dif fyingeHzing and soring @yt Sprifef thedwihtér. 0 U t
we drive in them during July and August, we suffer  with any luck, | will be able to reverse the process
from the horrible heat first from the engine and and be back on the road before the next edition of
then the road surface and most of all the sun Bonneville Banter is published.

beating down on us. It seems tortuousrtee. So in

Pagel



BONNEVILLE BANT&Ruary/February2017

Pl ease see t he Iptbstparchase o f TredsurerMeRkerghip:|Jim hornton: 804859404

bn this issue. 11" sicea be?é%v"ﬁtf?e'&qir&&éw 844%%d will be
addition to the BAHC stable. Congratulations also go e
out to Darin Graber on his Byham High School Activities: Don Hughes801-293-0473

band taking the State Championship for the first 1281 W. September Morn. Circle, SLC, UT 84123
time. Hopefully, Darin will have some free time this o _

. . . Newsletter EditofHistorian: Craig Mossberg:
winter to complete his 10® project. 801-942-0750

, : . . 2026 Brady Creek Dr. Sandy, UT 84093
Do n’ ttheddnsas 10 planning meeting at Joe cmossberg@comeast.net

Morl ey’ s. We all need to come prepared with
suggestions for activities that will revitalize the Webmaster:Jon Hansor385-202-7345
BAHC in 2017 and beyond. As Ann discussed in her 1375 Roxbury Rd. S.L.C., UT 84108

, 'mh-consulting@cgmcast.net
comments, we’'re all getting a I e more grey a

maybe a little lesadventuresome than when we AHCA DelegateOpen
were younger . Maybe so but there’s still of | ot
activities thadaytdpsinthe i nvol ve mul ti

mi ddl e of the summer. LeUPQOM|N@pEVtENISBAHC fun an

active.

January 10: Planning Meet
HAPPY NEW YEAR 7:30 pm.Please come prepared with ideas for 2017
activities.

++++++++H
L e e e o L

BONNEVILLAUSTINHEALEY CLUB
2017 OFFICERS

MEMBERSHIBUES-FOR2017

Another year is almost gone. Soon you will receive
President Ann Lewis 801-255-8161 a dues statement from AHCA or BAHC depending on
8226 Bryce Drive, Sandy, UT 84070 your 2016 membership. Renewals are due. J&.
Corriga9@email.msn.com

AHCA/BAHC member dues will remain 60.00 and

Vice PresidentErnie Reno: 801969-2521 you will continue to rece
5711 So0.420 West, Salt Lake City, UT 84118

erniereno@outlook.com

well as all the benefits associated with the B.A.H.C.

BAHC only member’ s dues v
payment of $5.00 is required to cover the insuranc
premiums for the year. This is a like amount that is
paid by AHCAembers through their national dues.

For 2017 AHCA is calling for dues payment by
January 18. This is the cubff date for being

Secretary Don Colman801-942-52596866 Pine Rock
Drive, Salt Lake City, UT 84121
oldnamloc@msn.com
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included in the 2017 AHCA National Members
Directory. Sodon’t be |l eft out.

We hope you will continue to maintain the level of
membership that works best for you. Any questions
please call or email me.

Thank you for your continuing support of B.A.H.C.

Jim Thorntonr Membership Chairman

+++++++++HH

WLa w9+9[ @4{ b92

Jim Revel is now back in the fold as an Addgaley
owner. He just purchased a beautiful 1956 ¥D0
BN2 in Colorado Red. Jim showed the car to a
number of people includinBAHC memberdim
Thornton,Paul Evans and Craig Mossberg on
Saturday, December 17, 2016. It was well worth
tackling the ice at the top of Parleys Summit to see
this classic car. Well done Jim.

L O L
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THIS IS JUST WRONG!!

|l know | ' ve dpgstbrivarsoomsefd s o
Healeys in the past but this just seems too much.

+++++++ b+

BAHC CHRISTMAS PARTY

The 2016 BAHC Christmas Party was held at the
Cottonwood Club on Tuesday, Decembef 20
Twentythree members enjoyed a holiddgast of
prime rib or salmon and excellent conversation and
comradery. Thanks to Allen Brown for organizing
this wonderful affair again this year. If you were
unable to attend, you missed a wonderful evening.
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H+++++ A

CONGRATULATIONS TO DARIN
GRABER AND BINGHAM HIGH

Winter is fully upon us now and like most of you, |
KFIgS GKS allyRaz2yYS . NHziS¢ o6
nickname) tucked away in a warm part of the garage
GKAES GKS a20KSNE OF NJ al Rf &
a y 2 ¢ Xythdmyitlyat works. My Longbridge 160
project continues to move forward (slowly), and is now in
0KS aAyadrttlriarzy 2F GKS Ay
you may know, took literally forever to get here, and even
after it arrived, parts of it were sent tlabecause they
were just plain wrong. Not sure what is going on at that
end, but finally everything is here and ready to go in. The
problem is time. Always time. Not being independently
wealthy, | have to keep working to keep my hobby going,
and my job des monopolize my time...ALOT.

I am a high school Band Director at Bingham High
School in the south valley. Band Directors, despite what
a2YS OAQGAftAlLYyd 0StASGSTI R2Yy
before 6 pm, and if they have a competitive marching
band,disappear from August to November from all
interaction with other human beings. My worst month
during the school year by far is Octokehat is the
month that is loaded with 16 hour days, fall concerts, the
SYGANB aSlazyaQ ¢g2NI&daF Yl
two annual road trips with the band. This year, | spent
only 3 days in the entire month of October away from the
oFyR YR G K2YSH b2g¢g GKI GC
conducive to working on an LBC)! We put in well over 400
hours in a season to finglhrrive at state championships
in St. George on the last weekend in October.

This year our marching band came away with our
first ever State Championship trophy in our competitive
class and the kids were pretty pumped. | guess the long
days away from thgarage really do pay off sometimes.
During that time, St. George is pretty enticing with its
warmer weather while the north starts to pull into winter,
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and | find myself daydreaming while there at the
OKFYLAZ2YaKALA YR YIT1AY3 L _
IJ2Ay3 G2 RNAGS GKS | SKHfSe ‘ I
and hopefully someday will follow through. Now that this
season is over, | plan to complete the interior and get the
car cleaned up from the summer for the Autorama at the
SouthTowne Convention Genin early March. Hope to 2
see some of you there, and maybe next October, | will be '
in the Red Rocks of Dixie for State Championships, this

time with the 1006, top down, and enjoying a new

interior! : \ Sl e
. -

+++++++++

" .

our \
competition

whine
since 1958

+++++++ -+t ?PEED W’EE L

Submitted by Darin Graber

As you know, Speedwell was a popular supplier of
Healey speed components and was started by John
Sprinzel and Graham Hill. This is a great period
advertisement.
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CraigMossberg, Editor
Bonneville Banter

2026 Brady Creek Drive
Sandy, Utah 84093
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